Mrs. Holm ~ 4th Grade o @gEsave.com

FEBRUARY 2024

What We’ve Been Learning:

January was all about poetry in
room 226. Students read MANY
poems and learned about poetry
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alliteration, to name a few.

Just a note:

+ If you would like to check your student’s grades ONLINE via Progress Book, please let us
or the office know. Log-in information was sent home the 2nd week of school.

+ Students should be sharing their take-home folders and Agendas with you each night.

+ Please make sure students are dressing for the weather. Coats and hats come in
handy when it’s outside recess during the winter months.
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Upcoming Events:
*February 5-9: Book Fair
*February 8: Pizza Bingo for 3rd & 4th

*February 16— Valentine’s parties

Mrs. Holm'’s Class ~ Specials
Mon.— Library OR Lifewise
Tues.— Technology

Wed.— PE
Thur.— Art *February 19— NO SCHOOL
Fri.— Music *February 21— Spring Picture Day

What are we learning in February?

. Students will be reading fictional stories and

discussing 1st and 3rd person point of view.
+ Students will be discussing a character’s perspective

in a fictional story and how it can change.
. Students will begin reading nonfiction passages and
determine the author’s point of view.
. Students will complete a book project over the
fiction book they are reading as part of their reading
group.



